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Please make proper exceptions for fly tying, fly fishing, or any fishing for that matter.  

Fly fishing in Oregon is amazing, and with responsible fly shops, lure makers and fly 

tying material suppliers based there it could destroy their livelihoods.  Be very specific 

on what you're tying to protect and don't let the broad brush strokes of new laws 

cause financial harm when it could be prevented now. There are already laws and 

restrictions in place to control wild vs farmed animals and migratory birds and CITES 

for protected animals.  Please do not go forward with this, as written.   

Thank you, 


